
 

 

Vacation Bible School FAQ’s 

 

Q.  My child has allergies. Will there be snacks provided or should my child bring their own? 

A. Snacks are provided each day. We provide snacks that children with common allergies 

(gluten, dairy, nut) will be able to eat. Your child is welcome to bring their own snack if 

you prefer. 

 
Q. Should I let you know if my child can no longer participate? 

A. Yes! We usually have children on a waitlist, so please let us know if your child cannot 

be there so that we can add someone from the waitlist. 

 
Q. There were no spots left in my child’s grade group, so I put them on the waitlist. Will 

someone contact me if there is room? 

A. Yes, someone will contact you if a spot opens. We try very hard to fit as many children 

as we can.  

 
Q. I would like my child to be in a group with their friend/relative. Can you do that? 

A. If your child is in the same grade group as their friend/relative, then they will be 

together throughout the activity rotation. Within each grade group, there are smaller 

groups assigned to specific leaders. We try to assign children to the same leader if you 

have indicated that you would like your child to be with another specific child. Your 

child will not be with a friend/relative who is in a different grade group. 

 
Q. Who should I contact if I have more questions? 

A. An informational email will be sent to all parents/guardians a week before VBS. If you 

have questions before then, you can email Katie Middlestead 

(kmiddlestead@urcstaff.org). 
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